
 

Camp Northstar Inc. 
157 Monell Ave. Islip NY 11751 

631-650-5184 
                                E-mail: campnorthstar@optonline.net 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians: 
 
As per the NYS Department of Health, in order for the counselors at Camp 
Northstar to apply our sun block and insect repellent to your camper we will 
need written permission from a parent or guardian.  Since we spend much of 
the day outdoors it is very important that your camper has access to sun 
block and insect repellent.   
 
If you wish to have your camper only use their own sun block and insect 
repellent then it is very important that you send it with your camper.  If you 
give Camp Northstar permission to apply then we will have our own 
supplies to use. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Linda Arminio 
Camp Director 
 
 
 
I hereby give permission for Camp Northstar Counselors to apply sun block 
and insect repellent to my  camper. 
 
 
Camper’s Name:___________________________  
 
 
Parent’s/Guardian Name:_________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian                                              Date                              
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